
CITY OF CARLSBAD INDEPENDENT REDISTRICTING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the City of Carlsbad Independent Redistricting Commission will hold 
a public hearing at 10 a.m., virtually, on the following date: 

 
Saturday, Nov. 13, 2021 

 

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public input on and provide input regarding the 
composition of potential Council election district boundaries. Following the public hearing, draft 
maps of potential Council election district boundaries will be published and additional public 
hearings scheduled. 
 
All interested parties are invited to participate in the public hearing and express opinions or submit 
information. Per California Executive Order N-29-20, and in the interest of public health and safety, 
we are temporarily taking actions to prevent and mitigate the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic by 
holding public meetings online only. All public meetings will comply with public noticing 
requirements in the Brown Act and will be made accessible electronically to all members of the 
public seeking to observe and address the Commission. Participation in writing: email comments to 
redistricting@carlsbadca.gov. Comments received by 4 p.m. the day prior to the meeting will be 
shared with the Commission prior to the meeting. When e-mailing comments, please identify in the 
subject line the agenda item to which your comments relate. All comments received will be included 
as part of the official record. Written comments will not be read out loud. If you wish to participate 
virtually, please visit: https://www.carlsbadca.gov/city-hall/city-council/redistricting/independent-
redistricting-commission for additional meeting instructions. 
 
Copies of the staff report will be available on and after Friday, Nov. 5, 2021.  If you have any 
questions, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 760-434-2808 or clerk@carlsbadca.gov. 
Information about district elections, why the city is making this change and the process is available 
on the city website, https://www.carlsbadca.gov/city-hall/city-council/redistricting 
 
If a person wishes to challenge, in court, any action the Independent Redistricting Commission may 
take regarding the subject matter of the public hearing, then that person may be limited to raising 
only those issues raised at the subject public hearing or in written correspondence timely delivered 
to the City Clerk at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
 
CITY OF CARLSBAD 
INDEPENDENT REDISTRICTING COMMISSION 
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